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Head’s Hello, 
 
We have been delighted to have all of our pupils back in school! It has been absolutely wonderful to see 
children learning and playing together this week. Thank you to you all for adhering to the new drop off 
procedures. During the Covid lockdowns, children and adults will have been having an increased amount 
of screen time. Technology is hugely valuable for education, as well as a way to keep in touch with 
friends and family. However it’s important we all consider how we can support children’s online safety 
during post lockdown, and always. You can find out some information about what your child may enjoy 
online and what you can do to help keep them safer on our e safety website page and in the online  
safety information for parent’s newsletter. Each class will be taking part in an online safety session next 
week and I will be talking about how to stay safe online in bubble assemblies.  If you have not already, 
please send in a photo of your child for the virtual school photo. This should be taken at home, against a 
plain background, wearing any colour of choice! Can you send these to head@lostwithielsch.org.   The 
final deadline for this is lunchtime on Tuesday 16th March. 
 
Natalie Simmonds 
Head Teacher  

THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

 
 
 

 

APPLE Charlotte and Harrison for excellent progress in reading 

CHERRY Reuben for excellent writing and Sophie for settling in so beautifully 

OAK     Bertie for making incredible progress in his Rad Write Inc.  We are very proud of you! And Jasper 

  for coming back with an amazing attitude to learning! What a wonderful example you are  

  setting to others 

     

BEECH  Jakob for outstanding perseverance with his handwriting and Archie for an excellent attitude to 
  all his learning after lockdown  
 
MAPLE            Jayden For showing excellent passion and perseverance particularly in Maths this week and Rosalie 
  for coming back to school with a big smile and showing passion for everything you do! 

   

CONKERS   Lois for progress and showing amazing confidence in her learning and Miley for her learning and  
  for showing such a positive and confident attitude in class  

NEW  ONE AND A HALF READING MILLIONAIRES THIS WEEK …..  
Daisy from Conkers Class and William from Oak class— WELL DONE! 

ONLINE SAFETY GUIDE FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

https://mk0safeguardingmluiv.kinstacdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Online-Safety-Guide.pdf   

mailto:head@lostwithielsch.org
https://mk0safeguardingmluiv.kinstacdn.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Online-Safety-Guide.pdf
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TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY  

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

We have provisionally booked Tempest  

Photography to come to school on Thursday 29th April 

to take the school photographs.  They will be taking 

group class photos for all classes from Apple up to 

Conkers and then individual photographs for Apple 

Class and Conkers Class only.   We are planning for 

Tempest to return in the Autumn Term to take 

individual photographs of all the children. 

LSA LOTTERY 
CONGRATULATIONS FEBRUARY WINNERS! 

1st—ball 19, Siobhan 
2nd—ball 24, Ramon 
3rd—ball 22, Ramon  

Remember, it’s only £2 a ball.  Please email 
lsalotto03@gmail.com if you want to  

purchase a ball.  All monies go back into the school. 
 

IMPORTANT NEWS REGARDING LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL INSET DAYS   

The Cornwall Council term dates and holidays for school year   
2021—Lostwithiel School will be taking their staff training (inset) days in a week block again this year, following the Spring half 

term holiday.  Therefore school will be closed to pupils from Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June (half term) and also the week 

following that, from Monday 7th June to Friday 11th June.  Pupils return to school for the Summer term on   
Monday 14th June.   
   
2022—Lostwithiel wil be taking their inset days as a week block again for 2022, following the Spring half term week.  School will 

be closed to pupils from Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June (half term week) and also the week following that;  

from Monday 6 June to Friday 10th June 2022 .  Pupils will return to school on Monday 13th June 2022.   
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